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Who and What is USDA? 
 

We are the United Square Dancers of America (usda.org) – not the United States Department of 
Agriculture (usda.gov)!  USDA was founded in 1981 by dancers and organized for the square, round, 
contra, clogging, line and heritage dance communities.  USDA aims to support and promote square 
dancing (and related dance forms) through both national-level activity and through providing resources 
to state and regional levels. 

At the 2022 Annual USDA Board of Directors Meeting, held in conjunction with the 71st National Square 
Dance Convention® in Evansville, IN, new officers were elected/appointed for 2022-2023. These 
officers, along with committee chairs, are available to help and support dancers at the local, regional, 
and state levels. 

President Mark & Bina Krebsbach 
Bismarck, ND 
president@usda.org 

Eastern Region Vice President 
CT, DE, D of C, ME, MD, MA, NH, NJ,  
NY, PA, RI, VT and VA 

Ed & Lynda Willis 
Wilmington, NC 
CentralVP@usda.org 

Central Region Vice President 
AL, FL, GA, IN, KY, MI, MS, NC, OH,  
SC, TN and WV 

Scott & Sandy Ebright 
Knoxville, TN 
CentralVP@usda.org 

Plains Region Vice President 
AR, IL, IA, KS, LA, MN, MO, NE, ND,  
OK, SD, TX and WI 

Ellery & Karen Gulbrand 
Green Bay, WI  
PlainsVP@usda.org 

Western Region Vice President 
AK, AZ, CA, CO, HI, ID, MT, NV, NM,  
OR, UT, WA, and WY 

LPaul & Sally Schmidt 
San Diego, CA 
WesternVP@usda.org 

Secretary Edythe Weber 
Liberty, MO 
Secretary@usda.org  

Treasurer 
 

Jim & Judy Taylor 
Littleton, CO 
Treasurer@usda.org 

 

For more information about the USDA Executive Committee as well as USDA programs and activities, 
check out our website at www.usda.org.  

 
 


